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 Amala Shah OBJ2015/7079/P 15/03/2016  15:49:34 I am very much against this massive redevelopment. The impact on the livelihoods of so many 

musicians working in the adjacent Air Studios-which i understand will not be recording during 

construction works at 11 Rosslyn Hill-is considerable. If the musicians stand to loose any incomes on 

account of the closure of the recording studio, it will be a huge problem for them. The second impact 

will be on the safety of the pedestrians and very young school children crossing at the traffic lights 

which are at the entrance to this property. The vast amount of heavy vehicular movement in and out of 

this construction site will be affecting severely, not only the pedestrian and children but also general 

traffic in the area, resulting in huge traffic chaos through the week days for several months. I also 

understand that some adjacent properties have flooding from the basements due to movement of the 

water-table. I am quite sure that digging to such an extent would be most detrimental to the water table 

of the area.

I srongly oppose this redelopment application.
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